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Illinois Chamber of Commerce statement on 
Illinois Supreme Court’s ruling on Rosenbach v. 

Six Flags  
  
Chicago (January 25, 2019) — The Illinois Chamber of Commerce is disappointed with 
the Illinois Supreme Court’s ruling today in Rosenbach v. Six Flags reversing the Illinois 
Appellate Court’s ruling,” said Illinois Chamber of Commerce President and CEO Todd 
Maisch. “We fear that today’s decision will open the floodgates for future litigation at the 
expense of Illinois’ commercial health.”  
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